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Anick & Associates Announces Rebrand, Say Hello to O’Leary & Anick 

WAUWATOSA, WI (December 16, 2019) - Anick & Associates, an accounting firm dedicated 
to serving nonprofit agencies, announced it is rebranding the firm as O’Leary & Anick, unveiling 
a new logo and updated website.


With more than 35 years of serving the nonprofit community, Anick & Associates’ mission has 
been to bring the best in accounting, management, and consulting to nonprofit organizations 
throughout the U.S. and across the globe.


“As Anick & Associates ushers in our new era as O’Leary & Anick, we are graced with the 
legacy that Jack and Linda Anick worked so hard to achieve over the years. A legacy of 
service. A legacy of a family culture. A legacy that is dedicated to advancing the work of the 
nonprofit community we serve,” says President & CEO, Kevin O’Leary.


Inspired by its clients and driven by a commitment to accuracy and service, O’Leary & Anick is 
one of only a handful of firms in the nation who provides services solely to nonprofit 
organizations.


“Our name may be changing, but one thing that will never waiver is our exclusive focus on the 
nonprofit agencies we serve,” O’Leary said.


Since its inception in 1981, O’Leary & Anick set out to free nonprofits from day-to-day 
accounting, administrative, and financial functions, allowing them to focus on who they serve 
and what they are truly meant to accomplish.


About O’Leary & Anick 
Founded in 1981, O’Leary & Anick has paired sound financial and accounting systems with 
deep expertise and knowledge of nonprofit organizations, with a singular focus driven by a 
singular mission - exceptional service. The firm serves nonprofit organizations in a variety of 
different sectors throughout the U.S. and across the globe. For more information, please visit 
olearyanick.com.


http://olearyanick.com

